
A day that is focused around you
and your wedding guests.

Meaningful ceremonies to treasure!

Its what we do

WEDDING
PACKAGES



TOGETHER
CIVIL CEREMONY

Everything you need to walk the
aisle and say your I do's. 
We'll include all the important
parts that build up your ceremony
so you can focus on the fun parts!

FOREVER
CIVIL CEREMONY

When it's the one day you've always
looked forward to and you're all
about making it extra special.
With all the necessities for your
ceremony with some added extras
so you can feel pampered and loved
on your special day! 

SYMBOLIC
RENEWAL OF VOWS

Whether you've just tied the knot
back at home or celebrating a
milestone, this package is a non-
denominational service meant for
symbolic purposes. This package can
also be booked for a same sex
symbolic ceremony.



Hire of venue for your ceremony

Decorated venue with ceremony

table, chairs with covers & floral

decoration for the ceremony

table

Your wedding ceremony & music

to walk the aisle

One tier wedding cake

Bridal bouquet

Grooms button hole

1 bottle of sparkling wine for a

marriage toast

Room upgrade 

      (subject to availability on arrival)

Flowers, sparkling wine & fruits in

your room on arrival

Candle lit dinner for 2 to be taken

before or after your wedding day

Spa discount on selected

treatments 

TOGETHER
CIVIL CEREMONY

€ 1900.00

Click here for a guide on the

documentation required 

to marry in Greece

*Registrar fees for a legal ceremony

are not included and are payable

directly to the local registry office.

Approximately €150 

https://www.atlanticahotels.com/userfiles/ba73d1ad-5fe1-4f21-acbb-a56a0101c351/A%20guide%20to%20my%20wedding%20legal%20documents%20-%20Greece.pdf


FOREVER
CIVIL CEREMONY

€ 2250.00

Click here for a guide on the

documentation required 

to marry in Greece

*Registrar fees for a legal ceremony

are not included and are payable

directly to the local registry office.

Approximately €150 

Hire of venue for your ceremony

Decorated venue with ceremony

table, chairs with covers & floral

decoration for the ceremony

table

Your wedding ceremony & music

to walk the aisle

One tier wedding cake

Bridal bouquet

Grooms button hole

1 bottle of sparkling wine for a

marriage toast

Room upgrade 

      (subject to availability on arrival)

Flowers, sparkling wine & fruits in

your room on arrival

Candle lit dinner for 2 to be taken

before or after your wedding day

Spa discount on selected

treatments 

Breakfast in bed for 2 before or

after the wedding day

https://www.atlanticahotels.com/userfiles/ba73d1ad-5fe1-4f21-acbb-a56a0101c351/A%20guide%20to%20my%20wedding%20legal%20documents%20-%20Greece.pdf


SYMBOLIC
RENEWAL OF VOWS

Hire of venue for your ceremony

Decorated venue with ceremony

table, chairs with covers & floral

decoration for the ceremony

table

Your renewal ceremony & music

to walk the aisle

One tier renewal cake

Bridal bouquet

Grooms button hole

1 bottle of sparkling wine for a

renewal toast

Room upgrade 

 (subject to availability on arrival)

Flowers, sparkling wine & fruits in

your room on arrival

Candle lit dinner for 2 to be taken

before or after your renewal day

Spa discount on selected

treatments 

€ 1900.00



VERTIGO

If privacy is your thing then our
vertigo restaurant creates a perfect
setting for a special wedding day.
With stunning views out to sea
you'll be able to capture the most
beautiful photos creating
memories for a lifetime. This venue
can host up to 30 people.

SECRET GARDEN
WEDDING VENUE

There’s a hidden spot for you and
your wedding party with views that
cannot be replicated. Picture this;
Sea and mountain views in a hidden
spot that oozes pure luxury. This
venue can host up to 8 people.

CULINARIUM
WEDDING VENUE

With magnificent views overlooking
the sea, this venue gives every reason
to marry abroad. Offering elegant
decor and an atmosphere perfect for
any romantic couple, this venue can
host up to 30 people

WEDDING VENUE



WEDDING PLANNING
COMES AS STANDARD

We've been helping couples tie the
knot for decades so we've got
everything in hand when it comes to
the finer details. There's a whole
team working towards achieving the
most memorable day of your lives.

MAKE A BOOKING
2025 DATES AVAILABLE NOW

To check availability and to make a
booking click here. Once your
booking is made a member of our
team will be in touch.

http://bit.ly/bywdatlanticahotels


C y p r u s

A y i a  N a p a ,  L i m a s s o l ,  P r o t o r a s ,  P a p h o s

a t l a n t i c a h o t e l s . c o m

G r e e c e

R h o d e s ,  K o s ,  C r e t e ,  C o r f u ,  Z a n t e

#atlanticaweddings


